INTERNATIONAL HEALTH COMMITTEE
Pre-school Water and Sanitation Improvements
Pancasan Barrio, Santo Tomas, Nicaragua

In partnership with the Washington State Public Health Association (WSPHA), WSEHA co-hosted the first IHC silent auction at the Joint Conference on Health  (JCH) in October 2002 and raised $1684 to benefit a pre-school in the Pancasan barrio of Santo Tomas, Nicaragua.  The IHC funding will finance the new hygiene facilities at the pre-school including latrines, wash stands, drinking water and laundry.  The work will be done by the Santo Tomas Committee for Community Development and will also be locally supported by a work delegation from the Thurston-Santo Tomas Sister County Association (TSTSCA) who submitted the funding proposal on the pre-school’s behalf. 

Heartfelt thanks to all of you who participated by contributing items, bidding, winning, participating in the raffles or just by stopping in to learn more about the IHC and our current and past projects.  The IHC would also like to acknowledge donations from the following Olympia businesses: Traditions and Fair Trade, Childhood’s End Gallery, The Tea Lady, The Painted Plate, Radiance and the Procession of the Species Art Studio.

Groundbreaking on the reconstruction of the preschool commenced in February 2003.

